
“Public Interest” Sign
Request

Mammoth, Inc. hereby requests permission and approval from the City of

Lawrence to place temporary “Public Interest” signs on September 8th & 9th, 2006.

On September 8th & 9th Mammoth will be presenting a live music festival in

Burcham Park, entitled “Brewgrass 2006”.  Mammoth wishes to place fifteen (15), 24” x

18” signs that will notify the public of the event and direct traffic to Burcham Park

(“Brewgrass 2006, This Way ”).

The signs are standard realty (“For Sale”) signs that have been modified and will

be placed in key locations by Mammoth employees during the morning of September 8th

and will be removed be Mammoth employees during the early morning hours of

September 10th.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely,

_____________________________
Jade M. Brown – Attorney
A&E Legal Services
785-979-7717
jade@aelegalservices.com


